The lowa Aca(lemy of Science

University of Northern lowa, Cedar Falls, lowa 50613 ) Phone 319-273-2021

4 December 1978

E.J. Peake

Department of Mathematics
Iowa State University
Ames, Iowa 50011

Dear Dr. Peake:

Your telephone request for 200 sets of abstract forms for MAA is a bit
puzzling.

We do not ordinarily send out these sets of forms in such bulk quantities.
The enclosed set indicates part of the reason - the expense is not insigni-
ficant. Other Academy members are sent the forms on request from those who
expect to use them.

If you will instruct the MAA members to do this, then we will at least be
treating everyone the same way. They should be requested from this office.

If this isn't satisfactory, please call me.

Sincerely,

;

Robert W. Hanson
Executive Director

Enclosure (1 set abstract forms)
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